
Chi-Hé Elder and Philippa Lewis 

Running for Stewards 2010-2011 

 

As enthusiastic members of the MCR, we have decided it is time to step 

it up a notch and put our people skills into action.  Having already 

spent a year regularly attending Grad Hall, we are aware of the 

importance of providing our fellow students with their well-deserved 

drinks both before and after their meals, and we are keen to utilise 

this position to maintain the renowned social atmosphere within the 

Trinity Hall MCR.  We are keenly aware of the responsibilities that go 

along with this role having observed last year’s Stewards, and we are 

already in the process of brainstorming our own ideas for potential 

drinks at the Christmas and Annual dinners.  Both being organised, 

dedicated, and of course sociable, we feel that we are the perfect 

candidates for this role. 

 


